
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
9/10/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 09351-2025' 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2025 12:11 PM 
To: 'Julie Essek' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Aspenwood/Greenlefe 

Good morning 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250023, and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance. 

— Original Message— 
From: Julie Essek <essek505@netsync.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2025 11:43 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Aspenwood/Greenlefe 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

To whom it may concern : 
The proposed water rate increase for the Greenlefe water system upgrades to be paid by current owners is ridiculous. 
For those of us on fixed income, there is no way this bill can be paid. 

There is no way we could continue to own these properties at this cost, nor is it prudent to be charged these absorbent 
assessments. 

Property will be sold or go vacant. 

Is that possibly the end game here ??? 

New owners of new villas or residents can be charged a connection fee as part of the cost of the new property. The 
county has approved such a plan. 

The suggestion that current owners pay for the upgrade to the water plant for new customers is not only unfair but a 
ridiculous notion to begin with. 

We as current owners of a unit in Aspenwood for only a few months now. We would never have purchased this 
property if we knew this was looming out there as a possibility, Nor will we be able to sell it if this is indeed 
implemented. 

We urge you to consider current owners in your decision making . 

We are strongly against charging current owners for upgrades needed to add new residences. 

Doug and Julie Essek 

Sent from my iPhone 

1 


